Monument Manor Mail Service Alert for highway boxes
May 9, 2018 at 9:04 AM

Monument Manor
ALERT: MAIL SERVICE for HIGHWAY BOXES

The Monument Manor Neighborhood Association has learned that due to a reported dispute between the contract mail carrier and the
US Postal Service, there is a possibility that mail service to highway boxes will be interrupted on May 9, and possibly thereafter. It has
been suggested by the carrier that you put no mail in the outgoing highway mail box until this is resolved, and to go to the Post Office
to claim your mail.


mailto:Doylelsdoyle@earthlink.net
mailto:Doylelsdoyle@earthlink.net
mailto:DoyleLsdoyle@earthlink.net
mailto:DoyleLsdoyle@earthlink.net

